
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
2020 NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

 
At St Francis of Assisi School, we encourage all our students to read books at home as well as at school.  
As a way of continuing to encourage our students to read, we are offering them the opportunity to participate in the 2020 
NSW Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC).  
We will soon commence registering our students for this challenge. Students who successfully complete the challenge will 
receive a Premier's Reading Challenge certificate. The Premier's Reading Challenge no longer lists student names on an 
Honour Roll. However, there may be opportunities for students to be recognised through media publications or the school's 
newsletters and communications. No student names and/or details will be published publicly without prior consent from 
parents/ carers. As a school, we will also look at ways to honour our students' efforts in the challenge.  
The book lists and rules for the challenge are available on the Premier's Reading Challenge website along with other details 
at: https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 
 
The student page is located at :https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html#/ 
 (Please note: the PRC Student Site requires Internet Explorer 11, Edge, or a current version of Firefox or Chrome). 
To complete the free challenge, students need to complete the reading requirements listed below, according to their year 
level. Reading for the 2020 PRC must be completed and entered online by the end of August 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Please note: 
Teachers from K-2 will also read books in class time. These can be added to the challenge. 
Years 3-4 and Years 5-6 students must read books on their own. 
Our school library has a variety of PRC books. The books read by students may also include books from home and other 
libraries. 
Once the permission note has been received, students will be registered online. Your child will then receive  information  about  
the rules and a reading log to fill in. After they have been registered, students need to enter their reading lists online. Students 
will be shown this process at school. 
Thank you for encouraging your child’s reading. 
 
Regards, 
Mrs Burrows and Ms. Martins 
PRC Co-ordinators 
 

 
2020 NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

 

 
I give permission for my child:  __________________________________________  to enter the 2020 NSW Premier's 
Reading Challenge (PRC).         
 

Please  ✔ and complete the following: 

❒     I give permission for my child’s name to be printed in the newsletter in relation to the Premiers Reading Challenge. 

❒     I do not give permission for my child’s name to be printed in the newsletter in relation to the PR Challenge. 
 

Signed: _____________________________________    (Parent/Caregiver)                        Class: _________________ 

St Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School 
Warrawong 95 Flagstaff Road 

Warrawong NSW 2502 
Principal: Mrs Vicky Davidson 
 

 

               Phone: 02 4274 3386     
Email: info@sfawdow.catholic.edu.au 

ABN 67 786 923 621 
Parish Priest: Fr Martin 
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